
 
 

 
 
 

              Date: 19 July 2017  

End of Life Notification – ME1810-PL Series 

Notice of End Of Life (EOL) is hereby given for the following part numbers. 

 

ME810A-HV35R-PL  

 

These parts are now obsolete and are not recommended for use in new designs. 

If there is any demand, please send in your enquiry for special support consideration. 

For more information, please click here to contact us. 

 

 

 
 
 
Bridgetek Pte Sales and Marketing team  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://brtchip.com/contact-us/

